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Kentucky Public Service Commission

Attn: Talina Mathews, Exec. Director

P. 0. Box 16

211 Sewer Blvd.

Frankfort, KY 40602+0615

Dear Ms. Matthews:

Re: Case #2016-00142

Iam writing in regard to the problems with the Martin County WaterDistrict. Our water is unfit
for human consumption. Iam eighty-two years old and have to purchase all the drinking water Iuse.
This situation is a health hazard as well as a financial burden for those of us on a fixed income. The
water is off quite often and some days we have very little pressure. It is almost impossible toget a call
to the water office personnel.

Nothing has been done about our situationfor years and the time has come to dissolve this
system and turn itover toanother one. Any assistance in getting the people ofMartin County safe
drinking water vyill be appreciated.

•iStn^erely,
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/^dyce 'H. McBride
//'

'y'-.,' . • qjAf- \+'\ jiUjCq-/mA-'-a; 'a);'::;;;;', ./-• a crq
• ^ . y''-\ ' "i "! • . j'.: r ly


